
A Special Meeting of the Board of Education 
Nashville School District 

May 3, 2018 
 

 
A special meeting of the Board of Education of the Nashville School Board was called to order at 5:37 
p.m. by President Monica Clark on the above date.  Other members present were Mark Canaday, 
Randy Elliott, and David Hilliard.  Miles Mitchell was absent.   
 
Superintendent Douglas Graham reported that in the previous regular board meeting held on April 16, 
the board approved Holly Couch as Junior High Assistant Principal.  Mrs. Couch turned down the 
position.  He then recommended Holly Couch for Academic Facilitator/ Dyslexia Interventionist with 
an index of 1.20 and a 210 day contract and Ashley Riggs for Junior High Assistant Principal. Randy 
Elliott made a motion to approve Mr. Graham’s recommendation and Mark Canaday seconded the 
motion.  It passed 3-1 with Monica Clark voting against. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:40. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________          _______________________________________ 
Monica Clark, President            Randy Elliott, Secretary 
 
 
 

 


